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Sharing news from your community

Wishing you a Happy 4th July!
Message from HOA President, Ken Lambright

It’s hard to believe we are into the second half of 2021 already! We hope
you have all been enjoying the July 4th celebrations, from the annual golf
parade down at the Pier Village to the extravagant firework displays across
the island. It is wonderful to be able to celebrate properly this year, given
the restrictions of 2020. We are looking forward to our own community get
together this month, with our first neighborhood social - more details on
that below. It is also wonderful to see Shaw’s Bounty growing, with new
neighbors moving in and even a new house under construction.

1 roe
NEW BABY

Welcome to the world
little Maggie Hart - new
daughter of the board’s

Henry Hart and wife
Anna of John Shaw Rd.
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Committee Highlights

The last few months have seen a surge
in activity in the neighborhood, from
new swimming pools and gardens to
home extensions!

It has certainly been a busy time for our Vice
President of the Board and Chair of the
Architecture & Landscape Design and Review,
Mitchell Davenport! He has been looking over
numerous architecture plans and landscaping
requests over the last few months. This is
evident by the number of construction projects
that are sprinkled throughout our
neighborhood, from new swimming pools and
landscapes to screened porches and more! We
are delighted to see so many people clearly
enjoying their home space!

We realize that this hive of construction brings
many more trucks and activity to our
neighborhood, and this can cause congestion.
With school out for the summer, we ask that if
you are getting any work done, to please let
your vendors know to be mindful of the speed
limit and kids playing in the streets. Please also
ensure they use off street parking where
possible to minimize neighborhood traffic jams!

Summer Social!

We are excited to announce our
community get together on August 1st

Board Member and Chair of the Social
Committee, John Pollack has been busy
putting together an event for the Shaw’s Bounty
neighborhood that you simply do not want to
miss! Come and join the fun and meet with your
neighbors on Sunday, August 1, 4:00 — 7:00pm
at the HOA property beside the pond on
Settler’s Road, next to Brandi and Paul Scott’s
residence.

There will be delicious tacos on offer from
Jefacitas Mobile Kitchen and entertainment by
local musician, Don Drury. Just bring a beverage
of choice and a chair. RSVP to John via email at
jpollock@rich.com by July 15 with the number

of adults and kids who will attend. We look
forward to seeing you there!
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Food for Thought

Neighbor Shep Davenport heads up
local charity food drive for a fourth year

Shep Davenport, of 205 Five Pounds Road, is
once again conducting the summer community
service project called “CAN You Match It?” The
goal is to gather 1,000 cans/boxes of non-
perishable food/items from our community and
restock the shelves at the Sparrows Nest, the
food bank sponsored by Faithworks.

An anonymous donor has also committed to
giving $1,000 to Faithworks if we meet our goal
of 1,000 food / items. If you are interested in
participating, please leave your non-perishable
items at your front door on Wednesday, July
28th before 10 am and Shep will pick them up.
Thank you for your support!

ITEMS NEEDED: Spaghetti-Os Ravioli, Canned
Chicken/Tuna, Vienna Sausage, Canned
Vegetables, Canned Fruit, Canned Soup/Chili or
Pork & Beans, Peanut Butter & Jelly, Pasta
Noodles, Spaghetti Sauce, Mac and Cheese, Rice
or Instant Potatoes, Diapers size 3-6, Pudding or
Fruit Cups, Toothpaste/ Soap/ Deodorant, Dish
Soap, etc.

Pictured above: Henry Parsons, age 6, enjoys
catching and releasing minnows at the pond on
Settlers Road

Kids Corner

Thanks to all who sent in their entries
for our March / April $10 Fuse Voucher!

Hadley Hart is our winner! Please claim your
prize from Cheryl at 218 Five Pounds Road.

For a chance to win another $10 Fuse gift card,
turn to the next page and see if you can find 10
differences between the 2 pictures.

Drop your entry into Cheryl’s mailbox at 218
Five Pounds Road and we will choose one
winner at random! Good luck!

For future newsletter article ideas, suggestions or photos,
please reach out to our editors Cheryl Parsons and Kathy Zurla.



Come Sail Away
NAME

Find the differences. There are 10 differences between these two pictures.

Circle the differences!



